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• Madame Secretary 
- She discussed inauguration stuff. 

• Freshman Forum Advisor Kusz 
- Freshman Forum is d
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- The international programs and offerings committee said 110 applicants for international abroad 
scholarships. 

- The AI task force was supposed to meet, but they are coming up with a new time. 
- The undergraduate curriculum met to discuss coming up with double major policy. 

XII. OLD BUSINESS 
XIII. NEW BUSINESS 

- McElheny Award 
-President Sandvig explained the award. It is given to faculty or staff to someone who has contributed a 
great deal to SGA. 
-Dr. White was nominated. 

- Nominate selection committee for Potts Award 
-President Sandvig explained that this award is for someone who was in SGA for three years and is 
graduating. 
-Dr. Tammy said she needs three members for the selection committee. 

- 24-1 Bill 
-This bill is to eliminate the senator evaluations by the president, vice-president, and advisor. With the 
evaluation, they can remove any senator. The evaluations haven’t been done in many years. 
-Senator Fitz said that it could be changed to be optional just in case it’s needed. 
-Treasurer Batchelor said the removal could be kept if it is more of an impeachment process in case of a 
problem. 
-The evaluation process is only for senators and not for exec. 
-Chairwoman McGinnis asked why evaluations haven’t been done. 
-President Sandvig said she wasn’t sure. The process has never been defined. 
-Dr. Tammy said this is a very old process, and it didn’t stick well. 
-Dr. Tammy said she didn’t think her role as an advisor is to remove people. 
Treasurer Batchelor recommended a core four evaluation process.  
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-Freshman Forum Advisor and Pro-Tempore Britton brought up the idea for a Valentine’s Day Party for 
Freshman Forum and Senate. They asked for recommendations on if it should be on Wednesday or 
Thursday.  
-Chairwoman McGinnis said One Book is changing to choosing 5 essays rather than a book. 
Chief of Staff Wilder asked if they should go ahead and form an ad hoc committee for re-evaluation 
legislation. 

XV. ADVISOR’S REPORT 
- Dr. Tammy thanked those who came to the students who came.  
- She said that Chris Herron will be at Flowers at 7:30 tonight. 
- She said that if you any feedback about the snowstorm, let her know. 
- She said that senate has 11 meetings left this semester.  

XVI. ANNOUNCEMENTS 
- T-Shirt fundraiser preorder ends on February 15th  

XVII. SENATOR OF THE WEEK 
XVIII. PEP 

- Pep to Olivia. 
- Pep to Nick. 
- Pep to new senators. 
- Pep to Rebekah. 
- Pep to Alex. 
- Pep to Anjalee. 
- Pep to Amber. 
- Pep to Kaylee. 
- Pep to students. 
- Pep to Abigail. 
- Pep to Kerigan. 

XIX. ADJOURNMENT 


